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NOTICE

REQUEST FOR Proposal

 ref rf\* mergeformat Proposal Number 952-4880

 ref bid \* MERGEFORMAT 952-4880
Prescription Drug Discount Program

 ref Title\* mergeformat Prescription Drug Discount Program
NOW AVAILABLE

The County of Fresno has issued Request for Proposal Number 952-4880, which solicits proposals for Prescription Drug Discount Program.  This bid closes on December 3, 2010 at 2:00 P.M.
A pre-bid Vendor Conference will be held on November 1, 2010 at 10:00 A.M. at:

County of Fresno Purchasing 
4525 E. Hamilton Avenue, 2nd Floor
Fresno, California  93702

A copy of the RFP document is available at Purchasing or may be downloaded from the Fresno County Web site http://www2.co.fresno.ca.us/0440/Bidshome2.asp.
Follow all instructions when downloading to ensure that your company is added to the official list of potential bidders.  Only vendors on that list will be advised of future notices pertaining to the RFP, including addendums.
Please contact Patricia Flaherty/Gary Parkinson, of the Purchasing Staff at (559) 456‑7110 or email CountyPurchasing@co.fresno.ca.us with any questions.
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OVERVIEW

The County of Fresno on behalf of the Department of Public Health is requesting proposals from qualified vendors to provide a Prescription Drug Discount Program to County residents.

Nearly two million Californians lost their heath insurance in 2008 and 2009 during the recession that has swept the State and the Nation
.  This figure is based on estimates adjusted for 2009 population growth and changes in insurance status, updating the 2007 California Health Interview Survey data (CHIS) of 2007
.  According the adjusted estimates, 8.2 million Californians (nearly one-quarter of the nonelderly population) lacked health insurance for all or part of the year in 2009.  This sharp increase from the 6.4 million (or 19.5% of Californians) that were uninsured for all or part of 2007 was the result of large drops in private coverage, which has not been offset by increases in public programs.

Fresno County has approximately 300,000 children and adult residents who where uninsured for all or part of the year in 20091.  In response, Fresno County is committed to developing and implementing a comprehensive Prescription Drug Discount Program for Fresno County residents.  Qualified vendors interested in sponsoring a prescription drug discount program throughout Fresno County are invited to submit proposals that meet the following program specifications.

�  2010 California Health Benefits Review Program Estimates of Sources of Health Insurance in California, CA Department of Finance.


�  2007 California Health Benefits Review Program Estimates of Sources of Health Insurance in California, CA Department of Finance
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